
KENAI LEGISLATIVE INFORMATION OFFICE 

Email:  Kenai.Lio@akleg.gov 

Phone:  907-283-2030   /   Fax:  907-283-3075 

 

WRITTEN TESTIMONY 

NAME:  Kate Veh 

REPRESENTING:   

BILL # or SUBJECT:  HJR1 

COMMITTEE &  DATE: HEDC 022213 

Page 1 of 1 

 

 

 

 

Dear Alaska Representatives; 

 

Please vote "NO" on HJR1, (proposing amendments to the Constitution relating to state aid for 

education.  I do not support changing the AK Constitution.  For practical reasons, I believe it's 

necessary to keep religion & state separated.  I am also concerned if you should choose to fund 

religious schools, then you'll have to be open to funding EVERY religion, including Judaism, Islam, 

Baha'i, Hinduism, Native American spirituality, Buddhism, Shamanism, Paganism, (in addition to 

Christianity) etc., etc., etc.   

 

Thank you! 

 

Sincerely, 

Kate Veh 

Soldotna, Alaska 

  


